From: Arnold Toller

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Driver Cards
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:29:43 PM

No Drivers Licenses (driver cards) for illegal aliens! This was voted on by the citizens of Oregon by a
large majority. It is disgusting that this is even being consider again.

http://www.ojjpac.org/memorial.asp
Victims of lllegal Aliens Memorial
Every liberal should be required to go to the above site and read about the death and destruction that

illegal aliens have inflicted on the citizens of this country.

Sincerely,
Arnold Toller
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